Glassboro Public Schools

MEMO

Date: January 3, 2019
To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re:  Action Memo
January 23, 2019 Board Meeting

The six teachers approved on November 14, 2018 to participate in the Extended School Day
Tutoring Program at the Thomas E. Bowe School are as follows:

Vanessa Poggioli
Jennifer DiLorenzo
Susan Avis
Shannon Killelea
Anthony Corma
Kaitlyn Bross

Recommend the Board ratify the following teachers as substitutes for the Extended School Day
Tutoring Program at the Thomas E. Bowe School from December 1, 2018-June 14, 2019.

Laci Lupi

Charles “Jason” Clark
Dana Maiorini

Janice Roper



